
  
 
 
 

Emerging technologies  
and timber products in construction – 

literature review 
 
 
 

 
 

Prepared for the  

 
 

Forest and Wood Products 
Research and Development Corporation 

 
 

by 

 
 

P. Paevere and C. MacKenzie 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

The FWPRDC is jointly funded by the Australian forest and 
wood products industry and the Australian Government. 

 
 




